## **EVANSVILLE** HIGH SCHOOL

640 South Fifth Street Evansville, Wisconsin 53536

PH: (608) 882-4600 FAX: (608) 882-6157 Jamie Gillespie
Principal
Office: (608) 882-3508
E-mail: gillespiej@evansville.k12.wi.us

Brian Cashore
Associate Principal
Office: (608) 882-3506
E-mail: cashorebr@evansville.k12.wi.us

Randy Keister Guidance Counselor Office: (608) 882-3517 E-mail: keisterr@evansville.k12.wi.us

Marissa Morstad Guidance Counselor Office: (608) 882-3516 E-mail: morstadm@evansville.k12.wi.us

C/O Jon Frey Evansville Home Talent 13816 W. North Ridge Drive Evansville, WI 53536

Dear Jon Frey,

On June 11, 2007 the Evansville School Board graciously accepted your \$500 donation to the Evansville School District for the construction of the outdoor batting cage. Your donation facilitates our desire to continue developing opportunities for Evansville youth to experience positive life experiences while participating in Evansville Athletics. On behalf of the Evansville Board of Education and the Evansville Athletic Department, we would like to extend a sincere, thank you, for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Brian Cashore

Associate Principal/Athletic Director